
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Newsletter No 13                                               Friday 8th December 2017 
 
Dear Parents and Children, 
 
Thank to everyone who came to the Jingle Bell Ball on Tuesday. What a fantastic disco, filled with music, dancing 
and laughter. A huge thank you to the PTA for organising this event.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Dates for your diary 

Monday 11th December 3.30pm – 4.30pm - Futsal for Y4,5 &6 

Tuesday 12th December 2pm – Infant Nativity performance – all welcome 
3.30pm – 4.30pm – Multi Sports for Y3 & Y4 
3.30pm – 4.30pm – Gymnastics for Y2 

Wednesday 13th December 2pm – Infant Nativity performance – all welcome 
NO Karate  
3.30pm – 4.30pm – Multi Sports for Y2 

Thursday 14th December Y5 Swimming lesson 
3.30pm – 4.30pm – Dance for Y3 
3.30pm – 4.30pm – Multi Sports for Y5 & Y6 
7pm – Junior Carol Service in the church. Children to be back at school by 6.45pm 

Friday 15th December Section 48 RE Inspection 
Year 1 and Year 2 panto visit 
Year 3 trip to the Science Museum 
3pm WOW Assembly, parents welcome. 

Lunchtime clubs running this week  
Monday Y1/2 Football, Tuesday Y1 Team building and Multi sports, Wednesday Y5/6 Football and Thursday Y3/4 

Football. 
This is the last week for after school clubs until January. 

 
 



 

Important events this week 
This week the Christmas theme continues as we have our Infant Nativity performances and Junior Carol Service to 
look forward to. 
 
Section 48 RE Inspection 
Earlier this week I wrote to parents to inform you that St Vincent’s will be having a Section 48 RE Inspection on 
Friday 15th December. Please return your parental questionnaires to share your views about the school. 
 
Well Done to our Workers of the week 
 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Michelle B Chidera O Michaela Glory Josephina Grace Amanda 

Tyler Brandon Michael Grace H Daniel P Daniel Antonio 

 
Well Done to our Core Value Ambassadors 

 

Perseverance Cooperation Respect Inspiration Compassion 

Daniel P – Year 4 Iwinosa and Jason       
Year 6 

Alex – Year 1 Lily N – Year 5 Mya – Year 2 

 
December Birthdays  
 

Happy birthday to the following children who celebrate their birthdays this month; 
Kobie (9); Brandon (6); Teddy (10); Daniel O (9); Stacey (11); Ringaudas (9); Philippa (7); 
Ferami (10); Maryann (8); Peyton (7); Vinnie (7); Kamsy (9); Mercedes (6); Hadley (10); 

Harley (5); Ksawery (5). 
 
Reception Class Admissions September 2018   
The Common Application Form must be completed on line www.barking-dagenham.gov.uk/admissions  
If you are a practising Catholic you will need a Certificate of Catholic Practice to submit with your application 
The closing date for returning forms to school is all forms is 15th January 2018. 

 
Advent 2017 
We are supporting Brentwood Catholic Children’s Society’s Advent appeal this year.  Every child has brought home 
an Advent box, in the shape of a candle. We kindly ask families to fill the box with spare change and remember 
children not as fortunate as themselves at this special time of the year.    
 

Please return the boxes to school by Monday 18th December. 
 

 
I hope you have a lovely weekend, and I hope to see many of you on Sunday at the Santathon!  
 
I’ll race you to the finish line. 
 
 
Yours sincerely    

 
 
                                                                                                        

Mrs C. Scott 
Headteacher  
 
 
  

http://www.barking-dagenham.gov.uk/admissions

